
Divine Service
11am

Organ Prelude: 'Holy, Holy, Holy'

Silent Prayer

Introit: SDAH 479: 'Tread Softly'

Be silent, be silent, for holy this place
This alter that echoes the message of grace
Tread softly, tread softly the Master is here

Tread softly, tread softly, He bids us draw near.

Invocation: Barbara Clee

Call to Worship: Romans 8:1 Frank Blewitt

Hymn NAH 602: 'Be Thou My Vision O Lord Of My Heart'

Tithes and Offerings: Barbara Clee

Children’s Story: Lorna Annable

Family Prayer: Barbara Clee

Scripture Reading: Jeremiah 31: 31-34 Audrey Balderstone

Musical Item: Ji Ae

Sermon: 'Time for something new', Pastor Ian Sweeney

Hymn SDAH 341: 'To God Be The Glory'

Benediction: Pastor Ian Sweeney

Organ Postlude

Contacts
Pastoral Team

Jacques Venter
jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941

Geert Tap
gtap@secadventist.org.uk / 07747 568 942

Mary Barrett
mbarrett@secadventist.org.uk / 07961 777 446

Stanborough Centre Office
Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372

Church Clerk
swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07905 620 080

Bulletin Deadline Wednesday 3pm
bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org

SUNSET TIMES

Today:  5:24pm   Next Friday: 5:36pm

20 February 2016

Welcome to
Stanborough Park Church

Pastoral Team: Jacques Venter; Mary Barrett; Geert Tap
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

609 St Albans Road, Watford WD25 9JL
01923 894 664

www.stanboroughchurch.org
facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch

twitter.com/stanboroughpc

YOUTH NOTES
Social

The next youth social is scheduled for the 27th of February,
when we will be joining in with the connect team's plans.

See Kirra, Pat, Alix or Alison for more info!

Youth Retreat
 A fun-filed weekend of activities has been planned for
Fri 25th March - Sunday 27th March. If you would like to

come please see Naomi, Jacques, Jared or Michele ASAP
to register your interest.

 Deadline for registering is 28th February.

http://twitter.com/stanboroughpc
http://facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch


Sabbath School
9.45am

Welcome: Jim Huzzey
Hymn NAH 322: 'Oh Day of Rest & Gladness'

Prayer: Paul Godfrey
Mission News: Greta Anscombe

Musical Item: 'I cannot tell why', Tontho Ntata
Sabbath School Lesson: Jim Huzzey

Mission Offering: Pam Robertson
Hymn NAH 300: Colin Robertson

Closing Prayer

Parallel Service
Coordinator: Matthew Marshall

Host: Jacques Vitry
Praise leader: Charlotte Fidelia

Elder: Eustace Cornwall
Scripture reading: Luke 4:22-29, Caitlyn Balderstone

Speaker: Sheilla Luz
Sermon: 'In pursuit of healing'

Things you Need to Know
PRAYER CORNER. Let us pray for people with various forms 
of mental illness that they may obtain quicker diagnoses 
and get a better quality of life. 

THE SINGING GROUP will be going to Fairway, 10 High 
Road, Greenlane, S. Oxhey, WD194LX at 3:30pm today.

FAMILY MINISTRIES PRAYER BASKET is with Sylvia Elmadjian 
today. We invite the church to pray for Sylvia and her 
family. “Please pray for ALL my family, specifically for 
wisdom in making timely and important decisions that will 
affect our future, and strength to accept what God has 
planned for our lives.” For I know the thoughts that I think 
towards you, say the Lord, thoughts of peace and not of 
evil, to give you a future and a hope. Then you will call 
upon Me and go and pray to Me, and I will listen to you. 
And you will seek me and find Me, when you search for me
with all your heart. Jeremiah 29:11-13 NKJV. 

AN ADULT BIBLE STUDY GROUP is starting Sabbath afternoon 
beginning 13 January. Time to be announced. Topics: The 
Books of Daniel, Revelation and Matthew 24. If you are 
interested contact P Boyle at pboyler6@aol.com. 

SENIOR CLUB will meet Monday 22 February from 2-4 pm. This 
week our guest speaker is Janet Golding and her subject "My
life as a Traffic Warden". It should prove to be an interesting 
afternoon so please come along and give your support. 

MESSY CHURCH takes place today. We will be looking at the 
story of Queen Esther. For those families who have booked, 
registration begins at 3.45pm for a prompt 4pm start. 

CONCERT, 12 MARCH @ 7.30PM. A concert by young 
musicians will take place on Saturday evening 12 March at 
7.30pm. All young musicians up to the age of 17 are 
encouraged to apply to take part and to raise sponsorship as
their contribution to the ADRA Annual Appeal. It is important 
to apply early for your sponsorship form. See Jieun Ahn or 
email music@stanboroughpark.org. The deadline for the 
application is the 27th of February.

ADVENTURER / PATHFINDER CLUB (6-15years old) is open for 
enrolment & orientation on Sunday 6 March 10:30am. There 
will be a parental meeting as part of the enrolment. Invitation
letters will be distributed today in the relevant Sabbath 
Schools. For more info email Yunuen on yunix78@yahoo.com.

DISCOVERY & DISCUSSION. A new Sabbath School class 
meets at 10am in the Maple Room. All ages welcome to join 
us as we follow the lesson topics and discuss the Bible's 
meaning in our lives. 

SOUPER SABBATH, 27 FEB is back with a difference! Followed 
by socializing in the afternoon with Bible board games and 
big-group Bible-based activities. This will be followed by 
vespers. Then hot drinks before going ice skating at Hemel 
Hempstead. To book for Souper Sabbath, email Alison on 
Stanboroughconnectteam@hotmail.com. For ice skating, 
email Kirra on Stanboroughconnectteam@hotmail.com. 

COUNSELLING. A counselling service will begin from this 
Church starting Monday. This is available for members and 
community folk. For appointments, prices and further 
information please contact Fay Lido on 07920 198 258 or 
Sandra Martelly on 07538 973290 or Pastor Mary.

RELATE WELL. This life group focuses on relating better to our 
spouse and will be led by Pastor Cyril Sweeney, staring on 
Thursday 18 February. See Pastor Mary for more information.

TUESDAY STUDY GROUP meet 10.30 - 11.30am in the Maple 
Room. Topic: Mark's Gospel.

DANIEL & REVELATION STUDY GROUP meet this afternoon 
in the Pastoral Centre 3.30pm – 4.30pm.

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH, 5 MARCH. Please book by Tuesday 1 
March, using the envelopes at the desk. Please place in 
the offering plate or email fellowshiplunch7@gmail.com.

BARN DANCE, 5 MARCH @ 7PM in the Cedar/Sycamore 
Rooms. Get your ticket now to avoid disappointment. 
Places limited to 100. Tickets available from Alix, Estelle, 
Diana & Pat or stanboroughconnectteam@hotmail.com

WELFARE DEPARTMENT is in need of food - tins, pasta, jam,
biscuits, etc., 

THE SOUP RUN departs for London on Friday 26 February 
at 8:30 pm. Eric Wolfram is the leader and Gordon 
Walton is the driver. If you wish to go on the Soup Run 
please contact Pat Walton on 01923 672 500.

THE SOUP RUN is in urgent need of men's warm clothing 
plus bedding for the homeless people.

SEC FAMILY MINISTRY MARRIAGE RETREAT – BLENDED 
HEARTS, 18th-20th March 2016. They will explore practical 
principles to experience marital harmony, to enhance 
spiritual, emotional and physical intimacy. Presenters: 
Pastor Les and Irma Ackie. For more information email 
fm@secadventist.org.uk or phone 01923 232 728.

NEXT WALK. Thanks Colin for good walk with FWG. 
Information about the group, contact Ed Hammond. 
Dates  for Diary next February 13th for a winter walk and 
March 26th get fit for Ingathering, sorry, ADRA, Collection. 
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